Lake Whatcom Water District Commissioner and Board President opposes Bellingham Fluoridation Proposition #1

(Bellingham Herald 10/30/2004)

Commissioner opposes fluoride

As a commissioner at Lake Whatcom Water and Sewer District, I consider it my paramount job to ensure we deliver the most pure water we possibly can. This goal drives all other considerations. Putting fluoride in the water we distribute would contradict that goal. 

I believe that public production and distribution is the most efficient, economical, safe and reliable means to supply water and also gives citizens the most oversight and voice in that process. But it also means that we are the sole supplier. As such, I believe it is our duty to keep to our mission - to provide the best possible water to our customers. For me, and I believe most people, purity is the primary characteristic of "best" when it comes to water. 

Using the public water supply as a conduit of public health policy is government over-reaching, and too clearly contradicts the overriding goal of distributing clean, pure water. 

Even if there were no debate about the hazards of fluoride, there is still the element of choice that should not get drowned out. 

These comments are my own and do not represent the views of other commissioners or of the district.
Todd Citron is a Whatcom Water District Commissioner Position #2 (previously Water District 10) Geneva, and is serving currently serving as the board president. (emphasis added above)

